
Please - let's think forward! IF any of these crimes had involved your own child wouldn't you reconsider 
the laws. Truly think about that for one moment.  
I am a teacher that has twice seen the police movie "the first 20 minutes" in preparation for lockdowns. . . 
the shooter in the movie has to reload - imagine if the Newtown shooter had to reload. Surely less than 26 
lives would have been lost. These were babies and we owe it to them to make change for a safer place 
for our children that survived. 
 
Lisa Smith 

 


